
 

 

 

Notice of Adjustment of Payment of Contribution for  

Monthly Stocks Savings Plan 

 

Nov 2023 

 

Please be informed that Chiyu Banking Corporation Limited (“the Bank”) will no 

longer accept Monthly Stocks Savings Plan (“the plan”) contributed by credit card with 

effect from 10 Jan 2024 (“the effective date”). Customers are able to make contribution 

by securities settlement account. 

 

For the customers who have set up the plan contributed by credit card, please login 

Internet Banking Monthly Stocks Savings Plan page to set up new plan (Investment > 

HK Securities > Monthly Savings Plan > press “Delete Stock” under Contribution by 

Credit Card, then press “Add Stock” under Contribution by Securities Settlement 

Account). Customers may also visit any branches of the Bank to change the payment 

of contribution. If customers have not changed the payment of contribution after the 

effective date, the plan will be terminated without prior notice. 

 

Please call our Customer Service Hotline (852) 2232 3625 should you have any 

question. 

 

Chiyu Banking Corporation Limited 


